

St. Angela Merici Catholic School
109 West Park Avenue
Bradford ON L3Z 0A7
Tel (289) 231-2085
Fax (905) 657-0001
www.sam.smcdsb.on.ca

September 14, 2018

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

Every year at start up, our school welcomes returning and new students alike. Often, we have some late registrations that increase our enrolment. This is also the time when we learn that some families have moved over the summer and will not be returning to St. Angela.

Our start-up staffing is based on our projected enrolment determined in late June. Within the first week or so of September, we have a much better sense of what our true enrolment is. As a result, staffing must sometimes be adjusted and the re-organization of classes is needed to reflect this change in enrolment.

The reorganization of classes took place today. Every effort was made to minimize the disruption (only students in grades 2 to 5 were affected) and to make the transition a smooth one. Please note that much consideration went into making up new class lists. I assure you that many hours have been spent with school staff to collaboratively work through the process of class re-organization. As always, our goal is to create balanced classes in terms of the learning strengths and needs of our students. Please be aware that specific requests cannot be accommodated. Please do not call the school to request a change.

Thank you for your patience, understanding, and support during this very busy time. We look forward to an exciting school year filled with hope, faith, and great learning.

Together in Catholic Education,

Joe Almeida Principal Sonia Bowen Vice Principal

Our Mission: Our inclusive Catholic learning community is dedicated to excellence. We give witness to the teachings of Jesus Christ, as we journey in faith and learning, to develop the God-given abilities of each person.